
 

 

                                                                                                                                                 March 26, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 Thank you for your kindness and support these past two weeks.  Your concern and understanding has enabled us 
to retain and continue to pay all of our teachers and support staff.  This would not have been possible without your 
generosity.  We are all truly humbled and grateful to have such caring families as part of our school.   While it is not yet 
clear what the final details of the federal government assistance program will be, it does appear some assistance will be 
available in the coming weeks.  Therefore, we will be making some adjustments to our tuition policy as outlined below. 

 Because the coronavirus efforts seem to change daily, I think it is best to continue to address and adjust the 
tuition policy every two weeks until the situation returns to normalcy or becomes more static in nature.   I have two 
primary objectives and they are as follows.  The first objective is to continue to pay and retain all staff until the pandemic 
passes.  The second objective is to not profit from the generosity of the families that have been so supportive to date nor 
to profit from any federal or state assistance made available.   With these objectives in mind the tuition policy for the 
next two weeks will be as follows: 

First for those that are still attending the tuition policy will remain as is.  For those not yet comfortable returning 
or no longer needing care at this time, our school tuition rates will be reduced by fifty percent (50%).  Paying the 
50% reduced rate will enable you to reserve and retain your spot at Kids R Kids and enable Kids R Kids to 
continue to pay and retain our teachers and support staff.  All families that continue to pay tuition at the full or 
reduced rate will have their next annual enrollment fee waived as well as be exempt from any tuition increases 
for the upcoming school year. For children attending our before and after school program the rate will remain at 
the regular before and after school rate and not at the higher spring break tuition. The higher summer camp rate 
will start once we reach the end of the regular school year. 

Children attending the before and after school program may attend all day and will be given computer time to retrieve 
assignments, assistance from our teachers, and a quiet place to perform required school work. 

For families that have not attended this week we will automatically adjust the rate for next week to the 50% reduced 
rate.  Thank you again for your support and understanding.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Chuck Peterson 

  

 


